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07/05/2023, 

 

James Shofner Fire Chief 

16248 Great Oaks Drive 

Round Rock, TX 78681 

 

Chief James Shofner: 

 

 
 I have reviewed the documentation that you emailed to me before and after the compliance 

inspection conducted at your agency on June 21, 2023. Based on the documentation provided and 

the on-site Inspection, I will note that your agency has met the compliance requirements, and your 

file for this inspection period was closed on July 5, 2023. 

 

Once again, I want to thank you for the kind cooperation I received during the compliance 

inspection process. I also extend my personal thanks to you, for your continued dedication and 

support toward the mission of the fire service in Texas, and the regulations that enhance the safety 

of Texas firefighters. 

 

Please contact me at justin.fowler@tcfp.texas.gov or 737-268-7104 if you have any questions or 

comments regarding the Texas Commission on Fire Protection.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Justin Fowler, Compliance Officer 

Texas Commission on Fire Protection 

Central Texas Field Office 
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